
 
Notice                   Date- 01.12.2017 

It is hereby informed to the students of classes I to XII that there will be holiday on 02/12/2017 (Saturday) on 

account of “Milad-Un-Nabi”.  The students of will come on04/12/2017(Monday) as usual.  
 
 

 Principal,   
 DAV HZL School, Dariba 
 

 


